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Dear Nelli

"Dorr Day" at the Museum will be remembered 
always as a red letter occasion and an afternoon 
of rare beauty. Many thanks for the wondrous 
hours'

It was a great pleasure to meet Mrs. Oakes, 
too, and I hope th&t you and she will brighten our 
door very often.

With congratulations on your beautiful 
contributions to the world of film, and love as 
always -

Mrs. Nell Dorr,
Villa Serena,
Nettleton Hollow Hoad, 
Washington, Connecticut.

P. S. Did you see the note about THE BARE FEET in 
the front part of this week's LIFE?


